Late Pick-up Policy Enforced
Starting December 17, 2018, we will be enforcing our “late pick-up policy.” Per our Parent Handbook states, “If a child leaves the center after 6:30 pm for any reason, there will be a late pick-up fee of $1.00 per minute due upon arriving the next day and if not paid your child(ren) will be suspended until payment is received.
We understand EMERGENCIES do happen. Therefore, phone call are greatly appreciated! 

Thank you for your cooperation,
Future Generations
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